Les Jeunes Écologistes 247 rue du Faubourg Saint Martin 75010 Paris



Letter of support to Antoine Tifine GYG Steering Committee

Paris, 17th June

Dear Member Organisations representatives,

Hereby, we want to bring our support to Antoine Tifine, member of Les Jeunes Écologistes, running for Global Young Greens Steering Committee membership and we invite you to bring him your votes.

Antoine has been part of Les Jeunes Écologistes Executive Committee for the past two years, as Working Groups Officer and then as International Officer. Thus he proved his interest in reflection on long term projects and activism in green international issues as well as building bridges between the partner organisations.

As France will welcome the COP21 in 2015, we also think that having a member of Les Jeunes Écologistes being part of the Global Young Greeens Steering Committee could help in the relations between Youth, Civil Society and green global movement, and we are proud that Antoine is applying for this position.

We are sure he will make a great job at the Global Young Greens Steering Committee. This is why we bring him our full support and invite the other FYEG Member Organisations to bring him your votes at FYEG General Assembly in Strasbourg.

Green greetings

Lucas Nédélec and Laura Chatel – Federal Secretaries Rosalie Salaün – International Officer